PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Person County Board of Commissioners will conduct a
Public Hearing on Monday, February 6, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. to
receive public comments related to a proposed Person County
Fire Prevention and Protection Ordinance. The Public Hearing will
be held in the Auditorium of the County Office Building located at
304 S. Morgan St., Roxboro, NC 27573.

The new proposed Fire Prevention and Protection Ordinance
would enforce items such as the fire inspection frequency of
buildings within Person County and the fees or fines associated
with this, permits and plan reviews, false fire alarms, and open
burning guidelines.

If you have any questions or would like more information,
please contact the Person County Fire Marshal’s Office at 336-
330-2315, Monday-Friday, 8 a.m.-4:30 p.m. For more information,
including a copy of the proposed ordinance, visit:
https://www.personcountync.gov/government/departments-a-
h/fire-marshal.




